
 

Members are reminded when making decisions that the Public Sector Equality Duty 2010 requires Members 
to have due regard to the need to: Eliminate unlawful discrimination, harassment and victimisation and other 
conduct that is prohibited by the Act, advance equality of opportunity between people who share a 
characteristic and those who don't, and to foster good relations between people who share a characteristic 
and those who don't.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Hodson, Town Clerk and Chief Executive 
                              Date: 2 May 2024 

Dear Councillor, 
 
An extra ordinary meeting of the Community Services Committee will be held on Tuesday 7 
May 2024 at Grove House in the Council Chamber commencing at 7pm. Members of the 
public and press are welcome to attend in person or online via MS Teams.  Those who wish to 
attend online are asked to request an invite by emailing democratic@dunstable.gov.uk by 4pm 
on Friday 3 May 2024.  
 
  

A G E N D A 
 

This meeting will be filmed by the Council and broadcast live on the Internet and will be capable 
of repeated viewing.  If you are seated in the Council Chamber it is likely that the cameras will 
capture your image.  By your presence you are deemed to consent to be filmed, and to the use 
of those images and sound recordings for webcasting or training purposes.   
 
If you address the committee in person or via Teams, your contribution will be recorded and 
broadcast, unless this is during a private session, as permitted by the Access to Information 
provisions.     
 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. Declarations of Interest 
 

3. RECOMMENDED In terms of Schedule 12A, Local Government Act 1972, the following 
items will be likely to disclose exempt information relating to establishment and contractual 
matters and it is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that pursuant to the provisions of the Public 
Bodies (Admissions to Meetings) Act 1960 the public and press be excluded.  

 
4. To award a tender for the UKSPF Cultural Programme – (report to follow) 
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Yours faithfully 

 
 
Paul Hodson 
Town Clerk and Chief Executive 

To:  All Members of Dunstable Town Council 
Copies to: Central Bedfordshire Councillors for Dunstable for information 


